
 

    
 

 
 

 
 

DTPHX Small Business Licensing and Permitting Workshop 
 
Arizona will be hosting Super Bowl LVII on February 12, 2023. The NFL and the 
Arizona Super Bowl LVII Host Committee will be hosting several events in downtown 
Phoenix in the weeks leading up to the big game. The City of Phoenix, Downtown 
Phoenix Inc, and the Arizona Super Bowl LVII Host Committee would like to invite you 
to discuss the following topics: 
 

• Clean Zone  
• Temporary Signs  
• Event Permits and Licenses 

o Temporary Use Permit  
o Extension of Premises  
o Special Event Liquor License 
o Vending - Mobile & Street  
o Vending – Sidewalk  
o Public Assembly  
o Tents  
o Temporary Indoor Building 
o Temporary Stages/Bleachers/Generators  
o Health & Sanitation 

  
Dates:  

• Monday, October 24 from 2-4pm 
• Thursday, October 27 from 9-11am 

 
Location: Phoenix Convention Center, West Building – Lecture Hall 207 
 


